- **1.** Scouts (ages 15-17) are needed for Summer Camp Staff at Woodruff & Bert Adams, see Mr. Moultrie if interested.
- 2. Free game of bowling for 10 people available. New scout patrol got this.
- 3. Scout Night with the Braves on May 2<sup>nd</sup>. Mr. Moultrie has flyer if interested.
- 4. There is a new roster with the new scouts and leaders on it.
- 5. There will be a stove assigned to each patrol along with their action packer. 5 old and 5 new stoves. Patrol leaders turn in your action packers so they can be checked and a stove assigned to the patrol.
- 6. The Historian, Andy, plans to have the scrapbook at the April 10<sup>th</sup> meeting to view.
- 7. For Scout Sunday, we had 40 scouts in attendance, with the troop attendance being 51%, and 17 PLC members for PLC attendance of 71%. For Scout Sabbath, we had 27 scouts in attendance, with the troop attendance being 35%, and 15 PLC members for PLC attendance of 63%. What kind of message is the PLC sending to the rest of the scouts when we, the leadership, don't meet our goal?
- 8. If you are going to have a merit badge covered at a meeting, please be sure to have a MB counselor to help and be present at the meeting.
- 9. New Scouts are trying to work on their joining requirements.
- 10. Summer Camp. Online registration on Saturday, April 1<sup>st</sup>. In 2 weeks. Mrs. Roberts will be bringing medical forms to the meetings to get them updated. Next payment is due April 24<sup>th</sup>. \$70.
- 11. June trip: lost adult support. In danger of being canceled. Fishing trip? Call patrols to see who is interested and report back to Matt, SPL, on April 10<sup>th</sup> at 6:45pm mini-PLC meeting.
- 12. Reflection on March Meetings: instructional meeting went well. Uniform inspection, average score was 90. Mrs. Williams was pleased. Too much time for patrol corners and a lot of unplanned time. Proper planning of time allowed for each part of program. Good learning experience for the Cobras.
- 13. If PL is having issues with his patrol, come see Matt, SPL, to discuss.
- 14. Service patrol must come 15 minutes before meeting to set up and stay 15 minutes after the meeting to clean up.
- 15. We need Penguins' plan for program by next PLC. June and July Patrol Leaders start planning your programs so new PL doesn't have to plan it all in a short amount of time.
- 16. Please send your articles to <a href="Newsletter@Troop714.org">Newsletter@Troop714.org</a> to make sure they don't get missed. Patrol Leaders can also send news if they want something printed in the Newsletter. Send in by Saturday night before Parent's Meeting.
- 17. Summer Camp Physicals: April 22<sup>nd</sup>; 8AM-12Noon at Roswell Street Baptist Church. You must be on the list by 11AM to be seen so get there EARLY!
- 18. Green Bar: Only 1 scout has signed up. More needed (age 13 & First Class rank).
- 19. By the May Court of Honor, all new scouts must be in full uniform. We do have a uniform closet.
- 20. Please remember to treat other people's stuff better than your own.
- 21. Last chance to sign up for August Kayak trip is April 10<sup>th</sup>.